## **Dear Parents and Carers**

Thank you for all you are doing to ensure that the Saint George's community is staying safe. We have just received our latest batch of home test kits and these will be given to the pupils shortly.

If anyone tests positive you, your household, any support bubbles you are part of should self-isolate immediately in line with NHS Test and Trace guidance for 10 days.

If you or anyone in your household gets symptoms of the virus you should follow <u>national</u> guidelines on self-isolation and testing.

## **Development Day change**

You will, no doubt, be aware that this year GCSE and A level results are being awarded based on work and assessments completed by the pupils in school. This work will be marked and moderated by staff. To ensure that this is done effectively we have decided to move the Development Day planned for Friday 25<sup>th</sup> June. This will now take place on **Friday 11<sup>th</sup> June**. This day will be used to give staff time to moderate work that has been produced so that grades can be uploaded by 18<sup>th</sup> June.

Thank you for all the support that you continue to give to Saint George's

Matt Lillie

**Head of School**